
Did you know??? 
Under the Companion Animals Act 
1998 No 87 (14.1.e), dogs are 
prohibited in school grounds, 
(whether or not they are leashed 
or otherwise controlled). 

 For the safety of all students, toddlers, babies and adults, 
please do not bring dogs into the school grounds, even on 
leashes. Some children have a genuine fear and it can be 
quite distressing for them as well as for parents, 
particularly those with very young children. Thank you for 
your support in this matter. 

Sue Ross … R/Principal 


